

4th November 2009

George McIntosh 17 Thornhill Road Elgin IV30 6DY

Moray Loons Curry Night

Help for Heroes gratefully acknowledges your generous donation of £73.00

Your generosity is very much appreciated. As a new charity run on a largely voluntary basis with most of our overheads covered by sponsorship, we ensure that your donation goes toward the cause rather than into administrative overheads.

Work has commenced on the swimming pool/gym complex at the tri-service rehabilitation centre, Headley Court near Leatherhead in Surrey and is due to be completed in January 2010.

Our first recovery centre, The Mark Wright GC House is now up and running and will provide a launch pad to life for all wounded service personnel. Our focus now turns to raising a further £20 million to build recovery centres in the Super Garrisons across the UK.

If you would like further information or would like to sign up for our newsletter, please visit our website at www.helpforheroes.org.uk.

Once again thank you so much for your donation, it is hugely appreciated and very much needed.

Thumbs up!

Yours sincerely

Mrs Maria Rees

PP. AJ Davies

Zagranger de den Jarponzer